BvVCC
GENERAL MEETING
December 11, 2017

The regular monthly General Meeting of the Bella Vista computer Club was held on Monday December 11,
2017 at 7:00 PM in the Community Room of the Highlands Crossing Center.

President Joel Ewing called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. And welcomed those in attendance.

Thirty-nine members were in attendance (including the 8 officers and chair persons). There were three first
time attendees.

George Borkowski gave the treasurers report. Total income was $414.07, total expenses were $616.15. The
ending balance was $17,618.31.

Geri Horner announced that our membership stands at 108.

President Ewing made the following announcements:

Help Clinics — 9:00 to Noon
i.  Wednesday, December 20
ii.  Saturday, January 6
iii.  Wednesday, January 17

Genealogy special interest group will be held Saturday, December16 from 10am until 12:00pm.
Workshops:
“Why, When and How to Backup your C Drive”, with Pete Opland, Tuesday December 12, 9am to 11am.

Changes to the BVCC Operating Rules were approved by the Board on Nov. 13" and was published on the
web site for perusal by all BVCC members. A motion was made and seconded for the membership to
approve the revised rules as required by BVCC by — laws. The motion passed with none dissenting.

Jim Prince presented “Changes in Windows 10 Fall Creators Updates.”

Joel encouraged members to go to the BVCC web page to find class and workshop offerings and other
announcements.

The BVCC annual December raffle was held and was won by Scott Chapman. Congratulations Scott!

Suggested programs in the future:
a. “How to Buy a Computer”. By Pete Opland.
b. Google Docs
c. LibreOffice — free office suite for Windows and Linux
d. GIMP — GNU Image Manipulation Program
Our next BVCC meeting will be Monday, January 8, 2017 at 7:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Kathy Fourt
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